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Please reconsider turning Parks into shelter areas. The parks are for everybody. For families and
residents to enjoy. When you put shelters in the parks that becomes the shelters “property”.
Residence the neighbors will not feel comfortable.We don’t have that many parks and we need to
maintain and keep our parks for all Portlanders.
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